

September 27, 2019

Re: Reference

To Whom It May Concern:

When our OBGYN practice was in the market for another physician, we reached out to three different recruiting firms. I received a call back from Jana Boyles at The Medicus Firm the same day I contacted them. This prompt attention to customer service made a great first impression.

Upon meeting with Chris Devlin, our Recruiter with The Medicus Firm, I was somewhat skeptical about his confidence in finding us high-quality applicants in a timely manner. I am used to protracted physician searches, and this historical experience led me to believe the confidence Chris had in the ability of The Medicus Firm to deliver results within the first few months was too high. In this instance, I am glad I was proven wrong.

Within the first several weeks, Chris identified two high-quality candidates. To make a long story short, while we were originally in the market for one physician, the desirable qualities of these two candidates convinced us to make offers to both. This would not have happened without the attention to detail, responsiveness, professionalism, and dedication Chris displayed throughout the process.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Executive Director

Scott Tittany

OBGYN Associates, PA (OGA)

Fax: (208) 465-3636